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Not all classes are open, but
check out what is available

online now!

REGISTRATION IS
WEDNESDAY,

OCTOBER 25TH
AT 9AM
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NEW HIP HOP
CLASSES

We will have some new 8-
week hip hop classes for our
Youth and Preteen ages to

enjoy! Check them out!

FALL 2
AVAILABLE TO

VIEW!

MEET MISS B
B is a Chicago native who grew up training in jazz, tap, and musical
theater. She performed in and co-choreographed musicals all
throughout high school and did 2 years as a Musical Theater major
and dance minor in college. After covid she started pursuing dance
professionally and now performs and trains primarily in hip hop and
commercial dance styles, as well as continues to sing and train in
musical theater. She is currently assisting choreographer and mentor
Domé Lorusso, a dance captain and choreographer for Judith Priest,
and rehearsal director for Met Down. In her non-dance time you can
catch her practicing yoga or watching sports.



Put it on your calendars! Parent Watch Week will be
December 11th to the 17th, during your student’s normal
class. 

We are excited to once again be hosting our annual Parent
Watch Week here at McFetridge Dance Studio! This week is a
great opportunity for families to come into class and observe
what students have been learning, connect with teachers, and
learn more about the thought process behind our class
structure.  

Plan to attend the entire class with your student! As a
reminder, each student will only be allowed 2 attendees due to
limited space in our classrooms. Chairs may not be available
for everyone attending. 

We understand that this observation class might be difficult if
you have other children, however, we must ask that only
siblings who are small enough (infants) or big enough
(teenagers) to sit quietly through the entire class attend.
Siblings who are disruptive will not be allowed to remain in
the classroom, as we have a lot to do in a short time! Thank
you for your understanding.

We look forward to sharing our classes with you this
December! Please let Miss Tiffani know if you have questions.
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PARENT
WATCH
WEEK!

HALLOWEEN
COSTUMES!

Dance clothes should be
worn underneath if
costume is not fitted
Dance shoes are still
required
No Helmets or Costume
Face Masks
No Face paint/body glitter
Headbands/wings/ and tails
are welcome but must be
removable
No costume is necessary to
enjoy dance class!
MSC Dance Staff are not
responsible for any breaks
or rips in costumes during
class

Students who celebrate
Halloween are welcome to
wear their costumes to dance
classes the week of 10/23 to
10/29. 

Please keep in mind that
dancers need to be able to
move around in their
costumes! 


